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                                                                                                                     Monday 29th January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the absence of Sibel Kazim, who was originally planned to teach Robin class part-time, Holly 

Shartash will now be teaching this class alongside Danielle Smith (Assistant Headteacher).  

 

Holly is already teaching the class part of the week and this arrangement will now continue until the 

end of the academic year in order to ensure consistency. Holly has already built good relationships with 

the children and the two teachers are working together to ensure a seamless education for the 

children. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Laura Pearce 

Headteacher 


